From:

Ruben Cardona <

Sent:

Wednesday, March 17, 2021 3:21 PM

To:

Lluvia Almaraz; Scott Dunlop

Subject:

Re: Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting 3/17

Good afternoon Lluvia and Scot,

Unfortunately I won't be able to continue serving on this committee as I started a new job and it has me working a lot of late night hours. It also has me on the road which will make it difficult to serve. Please accept my apologies and I thank you for the opportunity to serve my community.

Thank you, Ruben